
WE NEED YOUR HELP TO UPDATE LANE COUNTY’S 
NATURAL HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN

Lane County is a beautiful place, but we are also at high risk for natural disasters, 
including flooding, wildfire, severe winter storms, and major earthquakes.

Lane County’s Natural Hazard Mitigation Plan is updated every five years. Mitigation 
means taking action now to reduce our long-term risk from natural hazards. It is 
our local blueprint to help protect people and property.

Tell us what you think 
the updated plan should focus on: 

WWW.LANECOUNTYOR.GOV/MITIGATION 
or request a paper survey by calling 541-682-6967 
or emailing PublicInformation@LaneCountyOR.gov 



Lane County Emergency Managment
3050 N. Delta Highway
Eugene, OR 97408

TAKE OUR SHORT SURVEY TO HELP 
PRIORITIZE WHERE AND HOW LANE 
COUNTY WORKS TO REDUCE THE 
RISK OF NATURAL DISASTERS 


